
 
  
 
 
 
 
  

County of El Paso Purchasing Department 
 800 E. Overland, Room 300 
 El Paso, Texas 79901  
 (915) 546-2048 / Fax: (915) 546-8180 

 
ADDENDUM 1 

 
 

To:  All Interested Proposers 
  
From:  Linda Gonzalez, Inventory Bid Technician  
  
Date:  February 13, 2009 
  
Subject: RFQ # 09-013, (RFQ) Architectural Services for Design of the 

Northwest Annex Building 
 
The Purchasing Department received questions relating to the above referenced 
proposal; the response to the following question: 
 
 
1. Is the Annex Building new construction?  If so, will is ‘LEED’ certification   

required? 
Yes, it is new construction.  There is a possibility that it will be “LEED”  
 
2)  What are the anticipated construction costs?  
The final cost has not yet been determined. 
 
3)   What is the anticipated size or estimated square footage? 
 The exact footage has not yet been determined. 
 
4) Can you identify which County Departments will occupy the building? 
There are several that will move in:  (1) Sheriff substation, (2) J.P. and Constable, 
(3) Adult Probation and possible (4) Road & Bridge Warehouse.  There might be 
others, but once a firm has been hired the exact departments will be known. 
 
5) What will be the needs of the building? 
See # 4 
 
6) Please provide any relevant information about the requirements for the building? 
Sheriff’s substation must meet “Jail Standards” 
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